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Dear Parents/Carers,         24th January 2023 

 

SECOND-HAND BOOKS WANTED 

 

Our Junior Leadership Team is planning to host a second-hand book sale in the near future to raise funds 

for the Pakistan floods cause.  

 

To help them with their sale, they are asking for donations of any unwanted books that you may have at 

home that you would be willing to give to them. Please bring them in no later than Friday 24th February.  

 

Please ensure all donated books are in good condition and suitable for re-sale to a new owner.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Bradley Young 

Headteacher 
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